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2 July 2021 

Mr Rod Whitehead  

Auditor General 

Tasmanian Audit Office 
GPO Box 851 

HOBART  TAS  7001 

 
 

Dear Mr Whitehead 

Subject: Performance Review – COVID-19: Allocation, Distribution, and Replenishment of Personal 

Protective Equipment 

Thank you for your correspondence of 2 June 2021 regarding the above-mentioned performance 

review. 

The Government welcomes the findings of this report and supports its recommendations.  

I commend the work of all agencies involved, particularly the rapid and agile response by the 

Department of Health to meet the challenges and uncertainty it faced in the continuous protection of 

our healthcare workforce, our patients and the broader community. 

It is important to note, as this report highlights, that despite unprecedented global supply chain 
disruption, market demand and other complexities, sufficient supply of personal protective equipment 

remained available to meet the needs of all agencies involved in COVID-19 response operations. 

I acknowledge the Tasmanian Audit Office for this report and the important work it is doing to provide 

assurance to the Parliament and Tasmanian community that, in response to COVID-19, state entities 

carry out their activities effectively, economically, and efficiently. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jeremy Rockliff MP 

Deputy Premier 

Minister for Health 
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